University of Louisville Staff Senate
Vice Chair’s Report

Tuesday, Feb 14, 2023

Meetings Attended

1/13 ULAA Board Meeting

1/17 Shared Governance Committee Meeting
1/24 Staff Senate EC Meeting

2/7 SME Meeting

ULAA Met and had our quarterly board meeting. The most interesting thing we have seen come out,
was we finally negotiated naming rights for the football stadium. It will now be referred to as L&N
Federal Credit Union Stadium, through a 20 year agreement that will bring in 40 million dollars.

Shared Government committee met for our last time with Dr. Bradley presiding and made out final
assessment of the document we reviewed. He will be collecting all our feedback, and then passing it on
to Dr. Gonzalez as she moves back into her role as Provost.

Senate EC met and discussed various issues.
SME met and discussed ideas for the coming semester.

| hope you all are having a great start to the spring semester. Many of us have been very busy as we
move into it and begin working on new things. Workday has been a major transition for many of us, and
| want to give major kudos to all our staff who put in the extra effort and time to work on that transition.



